
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Acorns Primary & 
Nursery School 

www.theacornsprimary.co.uk Newsletter No. 2 

What’s been going on this week? 
 

Alayah (Rec) “I love Dough Gym!” 

Sabrina (Y1) 

 “We have read new books. Misha Makes Friends.  

She doesn’t know how to ask for friends yet.” 

Leo (Y2)  

“I like the bit where Misha tries to make  

new friends because there are beautiful pictures.” 

Charlie (Y2) 

“I am a special Rights Respecting Ambassador.  

It makes me feel proud.” 

Ellie (Y3) “I loved presenting about our school.  

People would feel welcome and be treated nicely at The Acorns.” 

Rauri (Y3) 

“I’ve enjoyed maths. It was easy but then got harder. I was an A star genius!” 

Harry (Y4) 

“This week we wrote poems using adjectives, nouns and adverbs. Mrs Sanders is 

going to choose who gets their pen license.” 

Florence (Y5) 

“I really enjoyed doing our environmental issues art. You can speak out against 

people in the world who make it worse.” 

Mason (Y5) 

“Our new class book, Cogheart, is full of energy and I love it because the characters 

are great” 

Wes (Y6) 

“We learnt about famous black people who change d the world.  

The pain they had to go through makes me sad.” 

    

 

Autumn Term 
Tuesday 16th Septmeber: Y5 @ 

Safety Central Event 

Tuesday 30th September: Healthy 

Schools Pledge Day 

Friday 3rd October: KS1 Harvest 

Breakfast 

Tuesaday 7th October: Year 2 walk 

around the local area to support 

Geography learning 

Wednesday 8th October: Year 1 walk 

around the local area to support 

Geography learning 

Monday 20th - Wednesday 22nd 

October: Bikeability for Y5&6 pupils 

Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd 

October: Parents Evenings 

Friday 24th October: Break up for half 

term at 3:15pm 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st 

November: Half Term 

Monday 3rd November: Autumn Term 

2 begins 

Tuesday 11th November: NHS 

Vaccination day for Rec-Y6 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

INSET DAYS 2025-2026 

1st September 2025 

23rd February 2026 

20th July 2026 

21st July 2026 

22nd July 2026 

 

After School 

Clubs 

 

Our Autumn Term after school 

programme is now up and running. 

There are still spaces available in 

some clubs. Please call the office and 

ask if there are any spaces in the 

club your child wants. 

 

If you child no longer wants a space 

in a club, please just let us know and 

we can give it to someone else.   

 

 

 

 

Homework     
KS1 (years 1 & 2):  

We love Number blocks @ The Acorns 

so we want our children in Years 1&2 to 

watch it as often as possible 

Reading everyday needs to happen for 

children to become wonderful readers 

KS2 (years 3, 4, 5 & 6): 

If children go on Times Table Rocks Stars 

every day for 10 minutes, they will 

become Rock Legends in no time! 

Reading every day for 10 minutes needs to 

happen for children to become wonderful 

readers 

 

B E THE B E S T  YOU C AN B E !  / 1 1 . 0 9 . 2 0 2 5   

 

http://www.theacornsprimary.co.uk/

